

19th November 2018

Travelling Books Fair

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to let you know that we will be holding a Travelling Books Fair in school from Wednesday 28th November – Monday 3rd December.

Our Book Fair will be held outside the Key Stage 1 classrooms between 8:45-9:00am (for browsing only) and 3:20-3:45pm each day and will be packed with exciting titles for you and your children to buy.

The Fair will stock a variety of fantastic books for all age ranges and we will be able to take cash and cheque payments (cheques to be made out to 'Ebor Academy Trust' please).

I look forward to seeing you all at our Book Fair, every book you buy can help to get free books for our school. If you have questions at all, please feel free to ask.

Thank you,

Natalie Martin
Acting Headteacher
n.martin@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

